
 
PORTS, CUSTOMS & FREE ZONE CORPORATION 

ENVIRONMENT, HEALTH & SAFETY –TRAKHEES 
 

THINK BEFORE YOU PRINT. SAVE PAPER, SAVE ENVIRONMENT 

CIRCULAR: EHS/PM/02/09 
Dt: 03rd  Feb 2009 

To: All Shipping Lines, Shipping Agents, Ship Owners and Vessel 
Operators 

 
Subject: Re-inspection of Ships in Port Jebel Ali, Port Rashid and Port 

Hamriya  
 
Environment, Health and Safety department (EHS) of Ports, Customs and Free Zone 
Corporation (PCFC) inspects vessel calling its ports for ensuring vessel safety and 
compliance with all applicable IMO, GCC, Federal ,Local, Port’s EHS and other 
International Rules and Regulations. 
 
Ships which have been inspected by the EHS department and found deficient will be 
imposed appropriate sanction as per EHS Ports Regulations.  
 
Ships which need to be re-inspected will be levied with a re-inspection fee in accordance 
with EHS tariff. Hence you are required to ensure that your vessels are maintained in 
good and sea worthy condition to avoid re-inspection. Furthermore make sure that your 
vessels are well notified about Port’s EHS inspection procedure. 
 
With your co-operation in maintaining a good vessel standard, we hope to keep our ports 
safe and clean. 
 
Please send your enquiries to EHS.Ports@Trakhees.ae, if you require any further 
clarifications. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
A.Nazeer Hussain 
Manager-Ports and Maritime Operations 
Environment, Health and Safety – Trakhees 
Ports, Customs and Free zone Corporation 
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